Planning Meeting

For Tacoma Council PTA’s 100 year celebration

January 19, 2011 * Wheelock Library   REVISED
Attendance:

Janet Stewart           Stacy Flores, Tacoma Schools

Kim Golding           Gladys Kendrick

Marilyn Beale
        Sue Linden

Kellie Bennett          

Connie Rickman      

1) Around the room introductions.  
2) Foss Music Group is not available (per Patti).  Janet will contact some people at Wilson and Truman about students performing at our event.

3) Wilson media class is getting close to completing video slideshow.  They will son contact PTA/local people who will be interviewed for the video.

4) Lincoln ROTC will provide about 20 students to help with giving directions, parking and assignments indoors.

5) Connie reported that Watsons only works with potted plants.  She approached Safeway about helping with donation of flowers, and they turned us down.  However, the local Safeway management will actually donate $50 worth of flowers.  Most in this planning group agreed that bundles of flowers from Costco may be purchased at low cost and may serve us well.

6) Marilyn and Connie have handled getting proclamations written and ready to send to state, county and city governments.

7) Need to ask committee members, those working at the event, to park farther away from the building during the evening of the celebration.

8) SOTA students are signed on to help us with photography.  They will work with us more in February when the students are back from their winter break. 

9) Connie brought in some articles and photos from Kay Booth.  Gladys brought some of her own photos to share.

10) Marilyn is taking on handling some of the decorations including holding onto the donated items Kim has in her car.

11) Chris Morton of Associated Ministries agreed to do the Invocation.

12) Need to purchase acid free pens to use at our event (for sign in book).

13) Group is in agreement that we need cards to describe the items that will be on display.  Still to determine who will create cards for what items.

14) Suggested we visit Lincoln prior to event to discuss and determine layout of all our displays, food, sign in, etcetera.

15) We have a tech person at Lincoln to work with.  Kim will need to meet with him beforehand to make sure all is ready.  Learned that there is a technology require form we should complete and turn in prior to the event.

16) Inviting Lieutenant Governor Brad Owen and OSPI Superintendent Randy Dorn to our celebration.

17) Connie and Andy Coons will present a framed copy of HELP A STUDENT established program minutes to Janet during the program.

18) Sue will get a plexiglass cover for Tacoma Council PTA’s first minutes book.  We will have the book on display at the celebration.

19) Dan and Stacy will not be at the next meeting.

20) Kellie Bennett agreed to be Kim’s right hand person, a go-to person for all to use as a resource while everyone is celebrating.

21) Kim did not send out Talking Points due to time constraints.

22) Kim still needs to send Draft program to Stacy Flores.

23) Stacy will ask about TPS videotaping our event.

NEXT MEETING:  

Wednesday, January 26, 2011, 5:30-7:30pm, Wheelock Library, 3722 N 26th Street, Tacoma 98406
Other Meetings:  Feb 9 at 5:00pm, Swasey Library

                            Feb 15 at 5:30pm, Moore Library

